
 APRIL ABU MEETING 
   
 
Members present: Chris, Beth, Denise, Ron, Diane, Sue, Karen, Sue, Kathy, Evelyn and a 
guest. 
 
 Bunny was absent so Kathy Root our vice president ran the meeting. 
 
 
Web site was discussed and we need to make some changes. 
Facebook was also discussed , so far we have about 483 likes, Karen is doing a great job. 
 
Open Show was not talked about because Gail wasn’t there. 
 
Class A .Connie Keritis will be the steward, Will have the same women for the 
announcer, Found out that Laurie Perrson has retired. She has trained a new guy  named 
Ryan he will also do the dressage times not sure about price yet. Will try to use the same 
farrier but try to get him to lower the price. Matt will be the ring master again. Kathy is 
trying to get Wright  Photography again. Karen said she would help to the center ring. 
She also said she will help with gates to.  The trophys were discussed. Will do a vase 
with a Arabian head on it for Championship and are still deciding about the regular 
classes, will be a 6+6 plaque but not sure about the  rest. If you want to get a motel room 
at the show let Evelyn know. 
 
The Christmas Party was talked about and Evelyn is looking into it. The thoughts are 
Green Garden or Jenny’s. 
 
Motion to adjourn  1st by Evelyn and 2nd by Kathy. Meeting adjourned at 9:30. 
 
 
 


